March 1, 2013

Mayor & Common Council City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor and the Common Council,

I am respectfully requesting to appear before the Public Works and Services Committee to ask for half of Main street be closed between 3th and 4th Streets for Junior Achievement's premiere fundraiser, Entrepreneur Extravaganza, taking place at Envi, 316 Main Street.

The closure would be from 4:30 p.m. until 10:30 p.m. on Friday, May 10th. One of the event's sponsors, Palmen Motors is requesting the space to showcase a number of their vehicles.

Thank you for considering my request. I can be reached via email at dtruckey@jawis.org, or by phone, 262-721-7775.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Debie Truckey District Director